
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT 

Time Sensitive: Personal Protective Equipment Supply  

March 16, 2020 

  

Business operations continuing as usual: Optum Maryland would like to 

assure providers that we are operating as usual during the current COVID-

19 outbreak. Providers can continue to contact us at 1 (800) 888-1965, or 

by email at MarylandProviderRelations@Optum.com  
 

 

Personal Protective Equipment Supply: Information from Maryland 

Department of Health on COVID-19 PPE supply, for the following 

provider types:  

OTP, Mobile Crisis, Residential SUD, Residential Rehabilitation Program.  

 

Click here to view the Personal Protective Equipment memorandum.   

 

Click here to visit our Provider Tools webpage and view the COVID-19 

Supply Request Form associated with the above memo. 
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